

Grange Primary School

Webb Street, London, SE1 4RP Telephone: 020 7771 6121

Email: office@grange.southwark.sch.uk Website: www.grange.southwark.sch.uk

Twitter: @growwithgrange

Headteacher: Miss Rebecca Benjamins
Assistant Headteacher: Ms Amanda Matheson

Interim Deputy Headteacher: Miss Farhana Sultana School Business Manager: Mrs Kim Edwards

Tuesday, 21st March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers of pupils in Neptune Class,

Mr. Rob Layton will be leaving Grange at the end of this term to start a new job working as a teacher in a school for children with special educational needs. We will be sad to see Mr. Layton leave and thank him for the work he has done with our children. We wish him every success in his new role.

Mr. Layton will be sharing this news with the class this afternoon so the children will be aware he will be leaving us when the children are dismissed at the end of the school day. Both Miss. Jackie Morton and Miss. Massah Rogers will continue to work with the class.

Miss. Jadesola Balogun will be taking over as the class teacher when we return after the Easter break. She is known to the children as she has previously taught them as well as covering for Mr Layton each week during his planning time. To ensure the children have a seamless transition, Miss. Balogun will spend the last week of term with Mr. Layton and Neptune class.

If you have any questions or concerns, please book an appointment to speak with me.

Yours sincerely

Miss. Rebecca Benjamins

Headteacher

Co-operation Respect Resilience Confidence Responsibility